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I am writing in opposition to the unimpaired flow proposal (Phase 1 Revised Substitute Environmental Document of
the Bay-Delta Water Quality Control Plan).  Farmers in my region need water to grow the crops that feed us (and the
world) and maintain our local economy.  As a lover of nature and environmentalist, I understand the need for a
healthy river, but the cost to the region is too great to save a small amount of fish.  In addition, our region is
struggling with overpumping ground water, and the implementation of this plan would certainly make such concerns
worse. 
Thank you for listening,
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